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DREAM ASPIRE ACHIEVE 
 

 Tuesday, 15 September 2020 

Ladydell Road Drop Off and Collection 

Dear Parent, 

Please do not enter, stop, park or turn around in Ladydell Road in any car that you are driving or 

are a passenger in: 

 
After Until 

Morning Drop Off 8:15 a.m. 9:00 a.m. 

Afternoon Collection 2:50 p.m. 3:40 p.m. 
 

 

Following a number of concerns being raised in relation to the safety of children in Ladydell road 

when parents drive in and turn around at drop off and collection times we are again asking that 

parents do not drive into the road in the morning or afternoon. The only cars that should be in 

the road are those of residents and staff that have an allocated car parking space. 

To improve the safety of the children and families using the Ladydell road entrance we will now 

have a member of staff placed at the end of the road, wherever we have the capacity, to prevent 

any drop off or collection before or after school.  



Chesswood Junior School 

2 | P a g e  

DREAM ASPIRE ACHIEVE 

We understand this may cause a small number of families some inconvenience and frustration 

but, on balance, we believe the benefits to the safety and welfare of all children outweigh the 

personal inconvenience this may cause for some. As we are working with staggered starts and 

finishes the number of vehicles in surrounding roads is notably lower than normal and there were 

many parking spaces available within 100m of the Ladydell Road cul de sac this morning. 

We would ask for the co-operation of all families in this regard whether there is a member of staff 

preventing entry into the road or not. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 


